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Sanborn Head Adds Two Senior Staff to Mid-
Atlantic Office
JANUARY 26, 2022

Sanborn, Head & Associates, Inc. (Sanborn Head) is pleased to announce the addition of two senior
practitioners in the firm’s Philadelphia area office. Lingke Zeng and Matthew Van Rensler bring
additional resources to Sanborn Head’s environmental engineering and geotechnical engineering teams,
respectively. Together, Lingke and Matt will partner with Sanborn Head’s client service teams to deliver
engineering services to clients in the industrial, development, solid waste, and energy markets
throughout the Mid-Atlantic region.

“We’re excited to have Lingke and Matt join our team and help us expand our environmental and geotechnical practices in the region,” shares
Sanborn Head’s Mid-Atlantic Operations Manager Colleen Costello. “Their extensive and specialized technical experience combined with their
strong communications and leadership skills make them both a great fit with our firm’s culture of delivering high value engineering services that
meet the specific needs of our clients.” 

Lingke Zeng, LEED AP, joins Sanborn Head’s Industrial client services group as a Project Director and a remediation specialist with a focus on in-
situ remedial applications and treatment system optimization. Lingke is a technical expert with over 16 years of experience evaluating, designing,
and implementing site remediation work at more than 300 commercial and government locations throughout the United States and
internationally. From Sanborn Head’s Philadelphia area office, Lingke will support environmental engineering work with clients throughout the
Mid-Atlantic region and across the U.S. Lingke received her master’s in environmental science from The Ohio State University as well as a
master’s and BS in biotechnology from Nanjing University. 

Matthew Van Rensler, PE, joins the firm’s Developer client services group as a Senior Vice President. Matt is a highly experienced engineer with
over 20 years of expertise in geotechnical and construction-related engineering services. Matt will play a key role in supporting Sanborn Head’s
development work both in the Mid-Atlantic market and throughout the Northeast. Matt earned BS and MS degrees in civil engineering from
Drexel University, and he also has an MBA degree from Goldey-Beacom College. He is a licensed Civil Engineer in DE, PA, NJ, MD and Washington,
DC.  

Please join us in congratulating Lingke and Matthew and welcoming them to Sanborn Head!

https://www.sanbornhead.com/
https://www.sanbornhead.com

